
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 8/14/2012 8:00:40 PM
To: Halligan, Julie (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: Safety Symposium

Hi — no problem. I'm in the field tomorrow, but here's a quick "what I know right now" and I will try to catch you 
during the day/Thursday.

The week of 1/8-9 there is a large convention in the city, all hotel spaces with conference rooms have been taken, 
by a global JP Morgan event. The one location that we were able to get out of 10 that we tried is the Stanford 
Court Renaissance on Nob Hill. We don't personally have experience of an event at this location (though a 
million years ago I had dinner there!) - so I can send some folks to check it out if we're interested.

The alternatives are: 1) keep with the current dates of 1/8-9 and commit to the Stanford Court (once we look at it), 
2) keep the dates, but go outside of San Francisco, 3) change the date - and get confirmation with Chairman 
Hersman, etc...

Perhaps you want to talk to Paul Clannon and then we can go from there. If we go to option 3, I'll have to ask Jim 
Hall to call the Chairman, etc... but we would first begin to line up venue/dates that would be available to try to 
make it efficient.

I'll try to think about any other alternatives, and then let's discuss. Also, we'll need a plan of how to engage the 
other utilities,

Thx
Jane

---- Original Message-----
From: Halligan, Julie fmailto:iulie.halligan@cpue.ca.govl 
Sent: Tuesday, August 14,2012 7:51 PM 
To: Yura, Jane
Subject: RE: Safety symposium

Sorry Jane, I got caught up in a meeting. How does tomorrow morning before 10 look for you?

Julie

From: Yura, Jane [JKYl@pge.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 14,2012 10:36 AM
To: Halligan, Julie
Subject: Re: Safety symposium

Hi If 3-4 works for you, I'll be in
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Jane

Jane Yura 
PG&E Gas Ops 
415-973-1398

On Aug 14, 2012, at 10:05 AM, "Halligan, Julie" <julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote:

> Hi Jane,
>
> I can call you in the afternoon if that works for you.
>

■Original Message----
> From: Yura, Jane [inailtoJKY 1 @pge.coml
> Sent: Tuesday, August 14,2012 7:34 AM
> To: Halligan, Julie
> Subject: Safety symposium

>

>
> Julie. I need to talk to you about the options for venues—apparently, the space is very limited that week in 
January due to a very large conference in town. I am out of the office all morning,

>
> Jane
>
>
>
> Jane Yura
> PG&E Gas Ops 
>415-973-1398
>
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
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